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Please retain the requirement for ID when Qlders vote.
 

If any changes need to be made it would be great to return the 6% requirement of 1st

preference votes – for candidates to qualify for funding – to 4%, or better reduce it to 1%! It
would have been far better, with the aim of saving the state some money, to reduce the dollar
value PER vote – rather than penalising independent and minor party candidates (many who
receive between 1-4% of the primary vote, and whose preference suggestions often effect the
outcomes), please work towards a genuine democracy.
 
Mr & Mrs David & Alex Todd

Oakey
Qld 4401
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